
February 28, 2017 
Special Session 

 
The North Gibson School Board met in special session on February 28, 2017 in the Princeton Community 
Middle School Auditorium located at 1106 N. Embree St.  Board members present were Kreig Christy, 
Michael Ice, Mark Iunghuhn, and Travis Nolcox.  Tony Rogers was not present due to a family obligation.  
Also present were Superintendent Dr. Brian Harmon and Board Attorney Leon Stone. 
 
The meeting was called to order at 5:00 P.M. with President Mark Iunghuhn presiding.  The following 
business was conducted: 
 
OPENING-PLEDGE TO THE FLAG 
 
GIL HODGES FIELD LEASE 
 
Upon the recommendation of Superintendent Harmon, motion by Nolcox and second by Ice, the board 
unanimously approved the 5 year lease agreement for Gil Hodges Field. 
 
OTHER 
 
There was no business conducted under other during this special session. 
 
ADJOURMENT 
 
Upon a motion by Nolcox and second by Ice, the board unanimously approved adjournment of the 
special session at 5:04 P.M. 
 
 
There was no executive session held prior to the February 28, 2017 special session. 
 


